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Dear Parents, 
 
We were pleased to welcome our new friend Amelia who had no problem adjusting to her new 
friends and teachers. 
 
Our topic for this week was “Colors”. The children heard a lot of colorful words: “blue, red, 
green, yellow”. Can you give me your BLUE shoe? It’s time to sleep, let’s tuck you in your RED 
blanket, you want some milk, let me pour some into your GREEN sippy cup, look, here is a 
GREEN ball …. 
 
During Circle Time, we sang our songs involving colors: 5 Red Balloons (they loved this song 
especially when we pretend to pop the balloon!), 2 Little Black Birds Sat on the Hill, and a 
“made-up song" about the colors of toys we have in the room: blue car, red ball, yellow block, 
etc). 
 
During our outdoor activities, we could observe the green grass and the blue sky, choose 
between the yellow and green swing, and play with the red ball.  The children also enjoyed 
playing with bubbles and trying to pop them. They are always very busy and enjoy the moment 
when we take a little break to drink water. 
 
For Art/small group, the children colored with crayons, and made a "mess free" painting by 
mixing 4 different colors of paint in a plastic bag and they played sorting colors. 
 
As our little ones are entering the wonderful world of Toddlerhood, they are going to face 
numerous challenges! Indeed, they are going to learn how to socialize and share with their 
classmates. Also, this year will be the year of language emergence as well as gross motor, fine 
motor and cognitive development and we are delighted to help them and be there for them in 
this big adventure. 
 
Our two first weeks went very well (and being honest with a great teacher/child ratio), and we 
already see some great change in the children. We are looking forward to the upcoming year 
and are overly excited to work with all of these wonderful and adorable children. 
 
Quote of the week: “A new school year means new beginnings, new adventures, new 
friendships, and new challenges. The slate is clean, and anything can happen.” _ Denise Witmer 
 
Enjoy your weekend! 
Mrs. Murielle and Ms. Lauren 


